
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

For more information, contact John Pietaro at 646-
761-8822 and john.pietaro@nysna.org  

 

Midwife Victory at Bargaining Table 
Midwives Now Permanent Part of NYSNA Contract! 

 
 
 Agreements reached on the following topics: 

1. Midwives are now formally incorporated into 
NYSNA at TBHC- all of our contract’s benefits 
apply to them 
 

2. Seniority will continue to accrue while on a 
paid leave. Nurses shouldn’t lose their 
seniority if they are on paid time leaves.  
 

3. Nurses will be able to bid on positions within 6 
months after hire/transfer if it represents a 
promotion or shift change opportunity 
 

4. Broad Float Team language enhancing the 
training and orientation for our Float Team 
colleagues.  
 

5. Meeting space will be made available for 
NYSNA LBU Membership meetings.  

TBHC and Citywide Pickets a Massive Success! 
 

Hundreds of nurses from TBHC picketed on 
February 13th, and our recent progress at the table 
is a clear sign that our pickets worked. TBHC 
Nurses joined thousands of other nurses in 
picketing on the same day across New York City. 
Thank you to Majority Leader NY Council Laurie 
Cumbo, NYC Council Rory Lancman, NY Assembly 
Brian Barnwell, NY Assembly Mathylde Frontus, 
NYC Council Jumaane Williams,  Brooklyn Borough 
President Eric Adams, Kristen Foy,-Arc of Justice, 
CWA Locals 1180/1105/1106/1109, and OPEIU 
for joining the picket line at TBHC! 

Midwives will join the NYSNA Benefits and Pension Funds on 3/1.  
Progress made on Seniority Accruals during Leave, Posting of 

Positions, Float Team, and NYSNA Meeting Space 
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